
  

 

 

 

April 22, 2020 

 

 

Ontario Chamber of Commerce | 180 Dundas Street West, Suite 2105, Toronto, ON M5G 1Z8 

(416) 482-5222 | occ.ca | @OntarioCofC 

  

 
Hon. Doug Ford 
Premier of Ontario  
Room 281 
Legislative Building, Queen's Park 
 

RE: Ontario Chamber Dedicated to Ontario’s Economic Recovery 

Dear Premier,   

Thank you for your continued leadership during the COVID-19 pandemic.  

The OCC’s Policy Councils, along with our COVID-19 Working Group, are available and ready to support 

Ontario’s economic recovery. Throughout the crisis, businesses across the province have stepped up to 

deliver solutions and divert resources to address immediate and pressing needs.  

Input and participation from Ontario business will continue to be critical for our long-term economic 

recovery. Temporary measures will need to be supplanted with foundational reforms. As the Ontario Jobs 

and Economic Recovery Committee meets in the coming months, we invite you to leverage the OCC’s 

stakeholder networks to support and advise your efforts. 

Our Policy Councils consist of:   

• Ontario Infrastructure Council 

• Ontario Cannabis Policy Council 

• Workforce Development Council 

• Energy Council 

• Health Policy Council 
 
We are committed to working with all levels of government to respond and adapt to challenges facing 

Ontario business during this crisis and to ensure we are prepared for economic recovery.  

 
Sincerely,  

 

Rocco Rossi  
President and CEO 
Ontario Chamber of Commerce 
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